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David S. Wall 

 

I OPPOSE SB 1520 as written.  SB 1520 requires more thought and Amendments to 

be successfully implemented. 

 

Oregon should be utterly ashamed of its' below substandard approach to the 

recycling of bottles and in overall recycling issues. 

 

'ZERO WASTE' should be Oregon's policy regarding all waste products. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon OPPOSES SB 1520 


